
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 27, 2018 

 

Utah Children’s Justice Centers 

8142 S State Street 

Midvale, Utah 84047 

Dear Friends: 

Children’s Justice Center Donation  

Thank you for the invitation to tour the Children’s Justice Center of Salt Lake City. On 

behalf of The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints, the Primary, Young Women, and Relief 

Society General Presidencies acknowledge the important role your organization plays in our 

community. We offer our gratitude for the exceptional way in which your program has lessened 

the devastating effects of abuse for so many innocent children. 

Today we recognize and celebrate the heroic and tireless efforts of the Utah Children’s 

Justice Centers and express our gratitude for your advocacy for children. We applaud your passion 

and dedication to offer help, healing and justice to those affected by the evils of abuse. Our hearts 

ache for the innocent victims of this terrible societal problem, and we affirm our commitment to 

protect, cherish and stand as champions for children. 

Because of the vital work you do and the significance of your cause we are pleased to offer 

the enclosed donation in the amount of $50,000. We wish you continued success in your efforts 

and pray that the Lord’s choicest blessings may be with you and those you serve. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Joy D. Jones 

Primary General President 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bonnie H. Cordon 

Young Women  

General President 

 

 

 

 

 

Jean Bingham 

Relief Society  

General President 

 


